
Are you looking for a way to give back to your local community? 

 

 

Hiltingbury Infant School are actively seeking new members to join its governing board. 

Being a governor is a hugely rewarding voluntary role, working closely with the school to 

ensure clarity of vision, that money is well spent, and to support, challenge and embrace the 

factors which influence the educational performance of the school.  

The school and governing body strive to ensure a rich learning environment for all pupils. So 

if you have the time, interest, and knowledge to be part of that, then we would love to hear 

from you. 

To find out more about the school, or to come in and speak 

to us please scan the QR code or email the school directly at 

adminoffice@hiltingbury-inf.hants.sch.uk 

Thank you!, 

HIS governors 
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